
 
 

Treasurer’s Report – January 2025 
 
 
Since our November meeting I have been able to settle all outstanding financial obligations 
with Brixton House. In other words the July meeting has finally been correctly invoiced and 
paid for. We’ve also paid for the studio hire this evening and for the two workshop days that 
we have arranged for this month as well.  
 
We have been delighted to be able offer subsidised places on both a screen acting a screen 
directing workshop this month. Thanks to the strong financial position we are in as a branch.  
 
After our vote at the AGM we have also had our accounts signed off by Guild House and so 
received our central funding of £1,500. Which coupled with our aforementioned expenses 
(studio hires, food and beverage, etc.) and deposits from members for the workshops, 
means that as of 11:00am today our running balance stands at £2,552.20. 


